Treasurer’s Report to EACC AGM 24 Nov 2022

You may have already seen our accounts for the year ended 31 March 2022 on line but if not, here they are. The date of the year end coincides with those of Community Councils despite EACC having a late-in-the-year AGM.
We have been negotiating funding with the Edinburgh Partnership for the last 2 years and it is still ongoing. Meanwhile a request for funds was made to Community Councils in February 2022 and we received £570 by 31 March with a further £310 in subsequent months representing a total of 19 Community Councils. Your generosity was most welcome.
My thanks again to our Independent Examiner, Mrs. Christine Cameron. 
Are there any questions?

Judy Wightman
Treasurer
